
ATTACHMENT D: Instructions to Participate in the Project

Dear TB Controllers and Public Health Laboratory Representatives

The Field Services and Evaluation Branch (FSEB) in the Division of Tuberculosis Elimination at CDC 
solicit your experiences implementing current Cooperative Agreement. We are interested in 
learning your experience meeting the requirements in the current Cooperative Agreement. 
Your identified experiences can be helpful to clarify reporting and implementing requirements in 
the new Funding Opportunity Announcement.

Below please find HTML link to a brief online instrument of 8 questions that should take less than 
15 minutes to complete.  

LINK

Completion of the assessment is entirely voluntary and your responses will not be shared in an 
identifiable form.  

Your participation is greatly appreciated. We ask you to submit the information by [TBD]. If  you 
have any questions, contact information is provided below.

Sincerely,

Glenroy Christie
Principal Investigator
Field Services and Evaluation Branch
Division of Tuberculosis Elimination
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention
Email: gpc5@cdc.gov
Telephone: 404- 639-8978

mailto:gpc5@cdc.gov

